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PTO 

  

 
Friday 5 April 2019 
 
Evening 

 
B&B is available via pre-booking on both Friday and Saturday nights. 
Please note that the Buttery is only open for food between 6.30pm and 
7.30pm. We would be happy to recommend nearby pubs and restaurants to those 
arriving later. 
 

Saturday 6 April 2019  
 
8am – 6pm 
 
 
8.15am – 9.30am 

 
The Iris Café in the Dorothy Garrod Building will be open all day: you can 
buy hot drinks, cakes and snacks and enjoy the new building. 
 
Full breakfast served in the Buttery. For overnight guests on Friday only. 

 
10.30am – 12.15pm 

 
50th Anniversary Coffee & Conversation 
Coffee will be served from 10.30am – 11am before the recreation of your 
matriculation photo at 11am. The Principal will then welcome you all back 
to College before you split into small groups to share memories and stories 
in informal small group discussions.  
 
This is a very relaxed event that allows you catch up with your 
contemporaries and to celebrate what Newnham meant to your year group. 

  
12.15pm – 12.45pm  Pre-lunch drinks served in the Foyer of the Lucia Windsor Room. 
  
1pm Lunch in Clough Hall.  

The 50th Reunion Year is assigned a special table. 
  
 Items from the Newnham merchandise range will be on sale from 12pm until 2.30pm. 
  
2.30pm – 4pm AGM of the Roll followed by the Roll Commemoration Lecture 

 
Speaker: Dr Daniela Sanchez-Lopez, Margaret Anstee Fellow, will give a 
talk on the work of the Margaret Anstee Centre for Global Studies, which 
focuses on current trends in international development with the aim of 
supporting inclusive social and economic change around the world. 

  
 Items from the Newnham merchandise range will be on sale from 4pm until 5pm. 
  
4.30pm – 5.30pm Illustrated talk on the Dorothy Garrod Building by Cindy Walters, lead 

Architect from Walters & Cohen 
  
4pm – 5.30pm The Library and Archives will be open for you to visit, with archival 

exhibitions. 
  
6.30pm – 7.30pm Pre-dinner drinks in the Principal’s Lodge. 
  
7.30pm Commemoration Dinner in Clough Hall. 



 
 

 

Speaker: Julia Neuberger (NC 1969) 
 
Julia Neuberger is one of the first two female rabbis in the UK (and the 
first to have her own synagogue). She entered the House of Lords as a life 
peer in 2004 as a Liberal Democrat, before moving to the Cross Benches in 
2011 when she was made full-time senior rabbi to the West London 
Synagogue. She has undertaken a wide variety of philanthropic and 
voluntary sector roles, including Trustee of the British Council, and is a 
founding trustee of the Schwab Trust; the Trust exists to help support and 
educate young refugees and asylum seekers. Baroness Neuberger chaired 
the Commission on the Future of Volunteering from 2006-2008, and was 
Prime Minister Gordon Brown’s Champion for Volunteering from 2007-
2009. She has written several books, including: Not Dead Yet – a Manifesto for 
old age in 2008, and Is that all there is? reflections on life, mortality and leaving a 
legacy in 2011. 
 
You will be able to continue your evening in the SCR or in the new Iris Bar in the 
Dorothy Garrod Building 

  
Sunday 7 April  
 
8.15am – 9.30am 

 
Full breakfast served in the Buttery. For overnight guests on Saturday only. 

  
9am – 11am The Library and Archives will be open for you to visit. 
  
10am Pre-booked tour of College Gardens (meet in Porters’ Lodge). 

  
     PLEASE NOTE: 
 

 On arrival, please collect your Welcome Pack from the Porters’ Lodge before going to your room or to 
the Principal’s Lodge for drinks. 

 Rooms should be vacated on Sunday 7 April by 10am. 

 Luggage storage facilities are available at the Porters’ Lodge. 

 Although there is not an official dinner on Friday 5 April, the Buttery will be open from 6.30pm to 
7.30pm. 

 The Iris Bar, Newnham’s new bar in the Dorothy Garrod building will be open for drinks and to mingle 
on Friday and Saturday night until 11pm. 

 Very limited parking is available for overnight guests, we recommend that our B&B guests travel to 
Newnham via other modes of transport. Parking will be available on the Sidgwick Site for those not 
staying overnight in College. 

 Dress code: please wear whatever you feel comfortable in – there is not a formal dress code, but guests 
often like to take the opportunity to dress smartly for dinner. 

 Please return your name badge to us by dropping it in the bucket on the table at the Porters’ Lodge at 
the end of the event. 

 
 


